
SAUGATUCK TOWNSHIP 
BOARD MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 3, 2003 
 

 

A regular meeting of the Saugatuck Township Board was held on September 3, 2003 at the 
Township Hall.  The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Gudith, and led in the Pledge 
of Allegiance at 7:00 p.m. 
Present: Gudith, Wright, and Roerig.   
Absent:  Knikelbine, and Shanahan.   
 
AUDIENCE 
1. Martha Myers, 6542 134th Ave., voiced continued concern over the parking of a semi 

truck and trailer in a residential area.  Gudith reported action taken to date by the 
Township Zoning Administrator and Constable, noting a civil infraction ticket has been 
written and outlined what steps the Township is ready to take to maintain ordinance 
enforcement. 

2. SHS government students Emily Hallgren and Hailey Meszaros were introduced. 
3. Gordon Gallagher, City of Saugatuck Manager, presented a project to resurface North 

Street and a portion of Maple Street asking for the Township Road Committee to review 
the feasibility of participating in the cost. 

 
ADDITIONS TO AGENDA 
None. 
 
MINUTES  
Pertaining to the minutes of 8/20/03.  Motion by Roerig/Wright to accept as presented.  
Carried unanimously.   
 
BILLS 
Wright asked to add two additional bills that came in after packets were distributed.  Motion 
by Wright/Roerig to accept general fund, road fund, cemetery fund, and water project 
bills in the amount of $292,591.42.  Carried unanimously.   
 
CORRESPONDENCE 
None. 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
None. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
None. 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS 

A. Planning Commission.  No report. 
B. Road Commission.  No report. 
C. Interurban.  No report. 
D. Fire Authority.  Gudith reported Township Representative Marty Raebel will attend 

the 9/17/03 meeting to give an update to the Board. 
E. Web Site Update.  No report. 
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AUDIENCE 
Emily Hallgren asked for clarification of the East Jordan Iron Works bill to refit township 
fire hydrants.  Wright verified the cost was to change the hydrant hose fittings from 4” to 4 
½” that will match the hose fittings on district fire trucks. 
 
There being no further business, Motion by Wright /Roerig to adjourn at 7:20 p.m.  
Motion carried unanimously. 
 
 
 
       Jane Wright, CMC 

Township Clerk 


